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 Sarah das OBJ2015/3940/P 28/07/2015  14:56:10 We live in the garden flat at 105. Our main concern is that the roof top garden will directly overlook 

our garden reducing privacy. Also this type of change to the house will set a new precidence for the 

street and it is after all a conservation area which strives to maintain the original character of the 

dwellings and the nature of the use therein (or out).

The garden flat

105 Greencroft 

gardens

London
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